
Message sent on behalf of Councillor Joy Capstick, Chair, Scrutiny Panel 2 – Management and 

Regulation of Private Sector Housing (Including HIMOs) 

  

Dear Alice, 

  

May I thank members of the Northampton Diverse Communities Forum for taking the time to 

provide a response to the core questions of the Scrutiny Panel.  Evidence from expert advisors, desk 

top research and published papers elsewhere all informed the evidence base of the Scrutiny 

Review.  Their input was highly valued by the Scrutiny Panel. 

  

It is envisaged that the Scrutiny Panel will consider the draft report at its meeting on 30 April, 6pm, 

Jeffery Room, Guildhall.   I will present the final report to the Overview and Scrutiny Committee at its 

meeting on 9 June 2014, 6pm, Jeffery Room, Guildhall. I will ensure that you receive the link to the 

agenda of this meeting which will include a copy of the final report of the Scrutiny Panel: 

  

If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me or Tracy Tiff, Scrutiny 

Officer. 

  

Best wishes 

  

  

Joy 

  

Councillor Joy Capstick 

Chair, Scrutiny Panel 2 – Management and Regulation of Private Sector Housing (Including HIMOs) 

 

 

Link to the agenda for this meeting, including the draft report: 

http://www.northamptonboroughcouncil.com/councillors/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=694&MId=7483&Ver=4  

 

 

http://www.northamptonboroughcouncil.com/councillors/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=694&MId=7483&Ver=4

